


 

 

 Beechdale Surgery C84704 

 Bilborough Medical Centre Y06356 

 Churchfields Medical Practice C84034 

 Limetree Surgery C84694 

 Greenfields Medical Practice C84676 

 Melbourne Park Medical Centre C84116 

 Broad Oak Medical Practice Y06792 

 Fairfields Practice  C84105 

 High Green Medical Practice C84691 

 Radford Medical Practice (Kaur) C84117 

 St Lukes Surgery  C84136 

 Forest Practice C84103 

 Elmswood Surgery C84011 

 Hucknall Road Medical Centre C84078 

 Sherrington Park Medical Practice C84682 

 Sherwood Rise Medical Centre C84628 

 The Alice Medical Centre  C84695 

 The Medical Centre C84151 

 Tudor House Medical Practice  C84619 

 Welbeck Surgery  C84664 

 Bakerfield Medical Centre C84693 

 Family Medical Centre C84018 

 Greendale Primary Care Centre  C84063 

 Parliament Street Medical Centre Y02847 

 Victoria & Mapperley Practice C84085 

 Wellspring Surgery C84072 

 Windmill Practice C84683 

 Deer Park Family Medical Centre C84044 

 Derby Road Health Centre C84039 

 Grange Farm Health Centre Y03124 

 Wollaton Park Medical Centre C84122 

 Bridgeway Practice C84092 

 Clifton Medical Practice  C84046 

 John Ryle Medical Centre C84081 

 Meadows Health Centre (Larner)  C84144 

 Rivergreen Medical Centre  C84060 

 Cripps Health Centre C84023 

 

 

Sunrise Medical Centre C84714 







 

 

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you can apply to the Information Commissioner’s Office, who 

will consider whether the organisation has complied with its obligations under the Act, and can require the organisation to remedy 

any problems. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by 

NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group. You can find out more about how to do this, and about the 

Act in general, on the Information Commissioner’s Office website at: https://ico.org.uk/for-the-public/ 

Complaints to the Information Commissioner’s Office should be sent to:  FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information 

Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Telephone 0303 123 1113 or report a concern: https://ico.org.uk/concerns/   

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Officer on behalf of NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group. 

notts.foi@nhs.net 

 

All information we have provided is subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015. Accordingly, if the 

information has been made available for re-use under the Open Government Licence (OGL) a request to re-use is not required, but the license 

conditions must be met. You must not re-use any previously unreleased information without having the consent of NHS Nottingham and 

Nottinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group. Should you wish to re-use previously unreleased information then you must make your request in 

writing (email will suffice) to the FOI Lead via notts.foi@nhs.net. All requests for re-use will be responded to within 20 working days of receipt.  


